
 

Yorkshire GREEN e-newsletter – issue 1 

Welcome to the first Yorkshire GREEN e-newsletter and thank you for registering your interest in the 

Yorkshire GREEN project. 

Yorkshire GREEN will upgrade and reinforce the high-voltage electricity network to allow more green energy 

to get from where it’s generated to where it’s needed by homes and businesses in Yorkshire and further 

afield. 

This first issue of our e-newsletter covers: 

• our community newsletter 

• upcoming community drop-in events 

• the Yorkshire GREEN website 

• ways to get in touch. 
 

 

Community newsletter 
 

 

In August, we posted our community newsletter to over 12,000 homes and businesses located in or close to 

areas where work on our Yorkshire GREEN project will be taking place. 

The newsletter contains information about the project, explains what will be happening over the coming 

months and years, provides information on potential disruption and ways in which we plan to minimise 

impacts on local communities, details National Grid's Community Grant Programme, and shares ways to get 

in touch with our Community Relations Team. 

> View an electronic version of the newsletter 

We will be uploading future community newsletters and any new information about the project to the ‘Latest 

news’ section of our webpages. 
 

 

Community drop-in events 
 

 

Over the coming weeks, we will be holding three drop-in events for local people to find out more about what’s 

planned in your area as part of the Yorkshire GREEN project. You will be able to view information and speak 

to the team about the project. 

We have sent a letter to over 12,000 residents and businesses to advertise these events. 

Please feel free to come along to one of our events. We look forward to seeing you there. 

https://www.nationalgrid.com/document/152836/download
https://www.nationalgrid.com/the-great-grid-upgrade/yorkshire-green/latest-news
https://www.nationalgrid.com/the-great-grid-upgrade/yorkshire-green/latest-news


Thursday 19 September 2024, between 2pm and 6pm 

Shipton Community Centre, Main Street, Shipton by Beningbrough, YO30 1AA 

Monday 23 September 2024, between 4:30pm and 7:30pm 

St Wilfrid’s Church Hall, Monk Fryston, LS25 5DU 

Tuesday 1 October 2024, between 3pm and 7pm 

Tadcaster Methodist Church, High Street, Tadcaster, North Yorkshire, LS24 9AT   
 

The Yorkshire GREEN website 
 

 

Our website is designed to help you understand and find out more about the Yorkshire GREEN project. 

Some of the key features of our website include: 

• latest news 

• community newsletters 

• answers to frequently asked questions 

• an interactive map where you can see what is going to be happening in your area. 

> Explore our website   
 

Get in touch 
 

 

If you can’t find what you are looking for on our website or have any general questions or enquiries about the 

Yorkshire GREEN project, please don’t hesitate to contact our dedicated Community Relations Team: 

• Email: yorkshiregreen@nationalgrid.com 

• Freephone: 0800 029 4359 (monitored Monday-Friday, 9am-5pm, with an answerphone facility outside 

of these hours) 

• Freepost: FREEPOST YORKSHIRE GREEN (no stamp needed).  
 

 

 

https://www.nationalgrid.com/the-great-grid-upgrade/yorkshire-green/latest-news
mailto:yorkshiregreen@nationalgrid.com

